
Sayers, Margery

From: HOWARD-CITIZEN@yahoogroups.com on behalf of 'Stu Kohn' stukohn@verizon.net

[HOWARD-CITIZEN] <HOWARD-CITIZEN@yahoogroups.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 12:14 AM
To: howard-citizen@yahoogroups.com; CouncilMail

Subject: [HOWARD-CITIZEN] Positive Testimony for Support of Susan Garber

All,

FYI - This is to inform you that at the County Council Legislative Hearing on June 15 testimony was given on

CR49-2015, the nomination of Susan Garber to be a Planning Board (PB) member. The testimony heard was

overwhelming and compelling in support of Ms. Garber being approved by the Council members. There were
18 individuals who testified of which 16 were extremely positive and two had reservations. The two who had

reservations were both teachers. One was not sure of the interaction of the PB regarding the school

system. The Howard County Citizens Association, HCCA testified in her support and sent a letter to the

Council on 7 May.

To watch the tape and hear Susan Garber and citizen's testimony you can go to
http://cc.howardcountvmd.gov/Online-Tools/Watch-Us to the County Council Section at the "Legislative Public
Hearing — 06/15/15" and then hit "Video." When the video is displayed then go above the time and toggle to

01:02:57. If you want to hear HCCA's testimony you can toggle to 01:38:00.

The County Council is to vote on CR49-2015 on Monday, July 6 at 7PM. We hope that the Council will indeed

vote for Ms. Garber's approval.

Sincerely,

Stu Kohn
HCCA, President

Posted by: "StuKohn" <stukohn(%verizon.net>

NOTE 1: When you choose REPLY, it will go to the entire group.

To send to one member, enter that address in the TO window.

NOTE 2: HCCA does not take responsibility for the content of messages posted on the

listserve; assertions should be verified before placing reliance on them.


